From: Jennifer Bird <jen@jenbirdistheword.com>

Sent time: 08/11/2020 04:38:58 PM
To: mindy.nguyen@lacity.org
Subject: Hollywood Center Project
Hello Mindy:

As an interest party, I would join the request to have the upcoming hearing as a Zoom/video conference, and not via phone. The
city certainly has the technology.

Also I don’t agree that this meeting should be scheduled without the Final Environmental Impact Study.
What’s the rush?
Respectfully,

Jennifer Bird
Silver Lake, CA and former occupant of the Capitol Records Tower
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